
 

Daycare Days 2024 
 

Winter clothing reminder    

We are still in need of center clothing 

donations (pants, underwear).  

Please make sure your child’s change of 

clothes is weather appropriate.  

Weather permitting, the children (1-12 yrs) 

go outside daily. Toddlers must wear hard-

sole shoes and please remember to bring 

your child’s coat, hat, and gloves (items 

marked) every day.  

 

 

 

      

 

Dear Parents, 

      We hope everyone had a great holiday season. Thank you 

to everyone who though about all the staff at St. Philip’s during 

this time. We greatly appreciate the thoughtfulness and 

generosity.         

      Thank you to those who donated to our Mitten Mania. 

Donations are given to Unleashing Potential, which serves as 

the city’s biggest Before/After school provider. Every donation is 

greatly appreciated.  

       2023 expense reports shall be dispersed in January for your 

taxes. They will be mailed to the address provided upon 

enrollment. Please provide any updated address information to 

the office. Balances shall be current by 12/30/22. 

 

Thank you,  

Julie Tobnick 

Director  
  

      

                

  Reminders 

January 1 

Center Closed  

January 3 

Preschool resumes 

January 18 

StL Co Library Story Time  

 

 

        

Current families will receive 

annual registration in January 

to confirm next year’s 

enrollment, beginning 

September 2, 2024. Please 

return before Feb. 17th to 

reserve your child’s space.  

Enrollment for our 2024-25 

school year will open to the 

public in March. 

Registration must be received 

before March to guarantee 

your child’s placement in our 

2023-24 school year.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=HAkJc9Sc&id=55B883107C106E7579EC77BA892D90564A1A6601&thid=OIP.HAkJc9ScO-OgCkLBCgjb1wHaCc&mediaurl=https%3a%2f%2fi.imgur.com%2fILtde9a.jpg&exph=675&expw=2039&q=January+Clip+Art&simid=608051521444447113&ck=31BA8B3DA71A9495F41D689E31A1D2D8&selectedIndex=2&FORM=IRPRST
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=2Zvo9pSH&id=6BCE7FA48CFAA262D9A1552DE633AC342C7897B9&thid=OIP.2Zvo9pSH0wlJzQ_1OjJVegHaIq&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fclipart-library.com%2fdata_images%2f20536.jpg&exph=1190&expw=1018&q=January+Clip+Art&simid=608027847552602089&ck=B761F6FE411425AC8F99FEA6908B4467&selectedIndex=15&FORM=IRPRST
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=FPU7yGYD&id=9479267175163829FBAFBB624C5D7D866D2877C3&thid=OIP.FPU7yGYDFKSOb5szMxLSOAHaHm&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fwww.heartlandcollaborative.org%2ffiles%2f2016%2f02%2fannouncement.jpg&exph=300&expw=292&q=important+announcement+clip+art&simid=608036454721062138&ck=FBDEE65189E7D050CDB2D21B7985D0BD&selectedIndex=5&FORM=IRPRST
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=ltYkeZqX&id=6BCE7FA48CFAA262D9A177447551B1172A96869F&thid=OIP.ltYkeZqXVX28rK9zlchL1gHaKC&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fclipart-library.com%2fdata_images%2f20558.jpg&exph=864&expw=637&q=January+Clip+Art&simid=608007790043859367&ck=DA3DB15283B9DC6CD617B6E9F7C73304&selectedIndex=7&FORM=IRPRST

	Reminders

